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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Hugo Joshua Zach E Poppy M Maya Reuben Rohan 

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
96% 96% 96% 96% 96% 97% 97% 

 

We pray for  

Please hold in your 

prayers the children who 

will be taking their 

Confirmation this evening at Princethorpe. 

May God bless you all. 

Holy Reflection Year 3 and 4 

This is taking place on Wednesday 10
th

 April 

at 2pm in the school Hall. Parents may attend 

this solomn but important reflection. 

Mother’s Day Play and Stay 

This is taking place for reception mums and 

grandmas or parents. At 2pm on the Friday 

29
th

 March. 

Year 4 Reading Challenge 

Of course, it is the taking part that 

counts….but it feels great to have won again! 

Well done to Ruari, Holly, Sofia and Maya 

who worked really hard leading up to the 

event and then together as a team on the 

day. The whole school celebrated their 

success on their return. Thank you to Mrs 

Commins for supporting them so brilliantly 

and for her constant encouragement.  

Lent – footsteps to the Cross 

 

We have had thought about some very 

difficult questions this week, such as why God 

allowed His sone to die and why He allows 

suffering in the world. The children always 

astonish me with their depth of thinking. 

Mousike Ensemble 

The Year 1 and 2 children had a wonderful 

time singing and playing their instruments 

this week at Sacred Heart. We look forward 

next week to Year 5 and Year 6s turn!  

There are still a few permission slips missing 

for the Year 5 and 6s. Please ensure that 

these are returned to the school otherwise we 

will not be able to take your child. 

Think before you drive and 

park 

Please make sure you are being considerate 

on the road outside the school. The road 

came to a stand still last week when people 

refused to move out of the way of oncoming 

trafic, causing an issue that had to be sorted 

out by one of my members of staff. Thank 

you. 

Certain individusls are STILL parking in the 

carpark when collecting from care club, in 

particular. Please do not as it is a carpark for 

staff and visitors. Thank you. 

We have had a request from our neighbours 

that parents do not park at the end of 

Leamington Road on the area leading to the 

barns. This is a private road and neighbours 

have been blocked in by parents’ cars. Please 

ensure that you park on Leamington Road 

only. 

Welcome back Mrs Tassell! 

We look forward to welcoming Mrs Tassell 

back as our morning Year 2 teacher on the 1
st

 

April. She will be doing a few days next week 

to get to know the children. We can’t wait to 

see her again! 

Alton CastleTrip 2019 – Year 6 

All payments for this residential trip should be 

completed by Friday 10
th

 May. If you are 

paying in instalments the third payment of 

£30 is due by Friday 5
th

 April. There are still a 

few paretns who have not paid the second 

instalment. If you are unsure about how much 

you have left to pay please contact Mrs 

Davenport in the school office. Payment is in 

cash or by cheque payable to Our Lady’s 

School please. 

Next Week at a glance: 

Saturday 23
rd

 March 

Cross Country Finals 

Tuesday 26
th

 March 

Year 5 and 6 Morning of Music 

Friday 29
th

 March 

Mother’s Day Play and Stay for reception 

parents. 2pm 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Kate Madia  
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 
 

If you picked up Our Lady’s School, 

with everyone in it, and moved it half 

way around the world, would it still be 

Our Lady’s School? 

AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT. 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 


